

Dear Stenning Woods Neighbor:

This year’s Stenning Woods Maintenance Corporation Annual Meeting will be held on Monday, February 24 at 7:00 p.m. at the Hockessin Library. The budget will be approved and board members will be elected at this meeting. 
Our goal is to maintain a safe, beautiful, enjoyable, and harmonious neighborhood which will sustain and improve our overall home values. Please consider giving some of your time back to your community and serve as a Board Member or volunteer for one of the committees. 
If you would like to run for a board position, be considered for re-election to your current board position, or serve on a committee, please mail the attached form (or email the requested information on the form) to the below address no later than Friday, February 7.
Address:
Stenning Woods Maintenance Corporation
P.O. Box 1503

Hockessin, DE 19707

Email Address:
swma@verizon.net
Thank you in advance for your willingness to become involved in the community.

Sincerely,
Board of Directors
Stenning Woods Maintenance Corporation
January 2014    	       	 	       Stenning Woods Maintenance Corporation











